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 The following items of correspondence have been received since the last meeting of the 
Authority, and are not subject to a separate report. Copies are available from the Chief Fire 
Officer on request: 

 
i) FRSB 26/2012 

This Bulletin contains: 

Fire Kills Campaign Annual Report 2011/12 

Fire Kills Campaign National Advertising 2012/13 

Fire Procurement Pipelines 

New Developments for the Fire Service Emergency Cover Toolkit 

Publication of consultation on guidance for Statements of Assurance and Intervention 
Protocol 

 
ii) FRSB 27/2012 

This Bulletin contains: 

Chief Fire and Rescue Advisor Vacancy; 

Fire and Rescue Secondees; 

The Code of Recommended Practice for Local Authorities on Data Transparency; 

Third Year of Council Tax Freeze Grant Announced 2013-14; 

Transitional Grant for Localising Support for Council Tax. 

Note that there is a typo in Fire and Rescue Bulletin 27 published today.  

In item one Fire Secondees: Chief Fire and Rescue Advisor the email address is 
incorrect. It should read: recruitment@communities.gsi.gov.uk 

 

iii) FRSIB 7/2012 

mailto:recruitment@communities.gsi.gov.uk
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This Bulletin contains: 

The Technical Advisory Panel met on 1 March 2012 to consider a referral from 
Greater Manchester Fire and Rescue Service 

 

iv) FRSIB 820/12 

This Bulletin contains: 

The Technical Advisory Panel met on 11 May 2012 to consider a referral from 
Durham and Darlington Fire and Rescue Service 

v) FRSIB 10/2012 

This Bulletin contains: 

The NJC constitution requires an Annual Report to be prepared by the Independent 
Chair setting out the activities and achievements of both the National Joint Council 
and the Middle Managers Negotiating Body. 
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